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I have used Oregonflora as a tool and resource to identify local native and invasive 

plants for well over 2 years now. This is an invaluable resource for communities 

across the state to increase home value for both the homeowner and its ecosystem it 

exists in. It is also used by many to learn how to mitigate and or stop the spread of 

wildfires in our state through ecologically responsible garden and land management 

practices that are backed by some of our states most well renowned schools and 

scientists.  




